
 

 

 

  

 

WOODS CREEK HOA 

 

NEWSLETTER 

 

Homeowners, 

We want to provide you this update, a few times a year, to keep all in tune with the activities at Woods 

Creek.  You can always reach out to the board if there is something you would like to have added to the 

next newsletter.  Use the HOA portal for that communication and we will gladly assist. 

 

 Butterfly Garden Update 
 

With the help of several homeowners, the garden has been started but we still have many more plants that need 

to be planted!  If you are interested in helping, please email woodscreekbutterflygarden@gmail.com.   

We look forward to this blooming each year. 

 

 

 

FISHING IN THE POND 

There has been garbage surrounding the 
pond; lines, hooks and wrappers.  Please 
take your trash with you.  If we have to get 
a garbage can in that area, we will have to 

pay for it and that could result in an 
increase in our dues. 

HOA BOARD UPDATE 
 

2 positions on the board are 
up for renewal.  If you are 

interested in working with our 
board, please attend the 

August Meeting! 

REMINDER that as an HOA, we 
strive to continue the beauty of 

our neighborhood. 
Please do your part by keeping 

your landscape groomed and free 

of debris. 

 

 

Thank you to all, for your continued support of our neighborhood and the respect shown to all 

residents.  For any HOA business needs, please submit your request thru the HOA website and 

allow 5 business days for resolution.  2023 HOA Meeting Dates:    Aug 9, Nov 8 
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